MT Committee

From: Shishido, Robin K <robin.k.shishido@hawaii.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 1:03 PM

To: MT Committee

Subject: RE: Promoting Traffic Safety on Two-Lane Roadways (MT-30)

Stacey,

Confirming that I will attend the Committee Meeting.

Thanks,

Robin 873-3538

From: MT Committee < MT. Committee@mauicounty.us>

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 5:24 PM

To: Shishido, Robin K <robin.k.shishido@hawaii.gov> **Cc:** MT Committee <MT.Committee@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Re: Promoting Traffic Safety on Two-Lane Roadways (MT-30)

Aloha Mr. Shishido,

Please see attached letter from Multimodal Transportation Committee Chair, Yuki Lei Sugimura.

Mahalo, Stacey Vinoray Committee Secretary Office of Council Services Maui County Council 200 S High Street, 7th flr Wailuku, HI 96793 Phone: 808-270-8006